
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Victoria’s Catholic schools ready for second phase of 
students’ return on Tuesday 9 June 

 

Students in Years 3–10 will return to onsite learning at Catholic schools across Victoria this Tuesday 9 June, 
following the return of Prep, Years 1, 2, 11 and 12, and specialist schools a fortnight ago. 
 
‘The return of Years 3–10 will no doubt mirror the excitement of two weeks ago as students reunite with their 
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